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OUI Inc. at Japan
Cornea
Conference 2024

Oraganizations Involved:

Between February 22 and 25, 2024, OUI Inc. participated in the
Asia-Pacific Academy of Ophthalmology (APAO) Congress. This
year the APAO was held in Bali, Indonesia. Along with 3
presentations, we also displayed our equipment at the
exhibition area. 

Our CEO, Dr. Shimizu delivered a presentation titled
“Development of Artificial Intelligence to Determine Corneal
Diameter Using Anterior Segment Images.” Additionally, Mr.
Nishimura, an optometrist at our firm, presented a case study
on Piggyback Contact Lenses (CL) case for oGVHD cases. Lastly,
Mr. Nakayama, our COO, gave a presentation on the
international and domestic initiatives of OUI Inc.

We also had a chance to meet many interested
ophthalmologists who are now working on projects together
with us. The overall response was tremendous! Along with new
partners, we also got in touch with our existing partners, which
consisted of beautiful moments.
OUI Inc. will continue to work with more countries and
accelerate our mission to "Reduce blindness by half and protect
people's health through their eyes!"

We look forward to seeing you at the 128th Annual Meeting of
the Japanese Ophthalmological Society, to be held at the Tokyo
International Forum from April 18 to 21, where the members of
OUI Inc. will be presenting as well!



　 Through our Smart Eye Camera,
OUI Inc.'s vision is to reduce blindness
in the world by 50% by 2025 by
delivering appropriate diagnoses to
patients who have not been able to
receive eyecare.
 So far, we have conducted various
pilot projects in more than 20
countries around the world, including
Asia and Africa, in cooperation with
local ophthalmologists, NGOs,
medical institutions, and international
organizations.
  The internationally recognized CE
marking is expected to further
increase the recognition and
confidence in the Smart Eye Camera,
not only in the European market but
also in Asia and Africa.

　 In our current corporate stage, the
pilot projects are necessary to
understand the obstacles of
developing countries where our
product may flourish to help the
maximum number of people in need.
   That is why we ask for help, offer for
future collaboration from all of you,
our possible partner, to get the Smart
Eye Camera delivered all across the
globe to get the proper diagnoses and
treatment that all people deserve!CONTACT: 

Department of Global Business, OUI Inc.
Shintaro Nakayama: p.shintaro@ouiinc.jp
Rina Ishimaru: ri.univ8@gmail.com

MORE INFO: 
Website: https://ouiinc.jp/en
Medium: https://oui-eng2019.medium.com/

LET'S COLLABORATE!
FEEL FREE TO CONTACT
US!
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